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Soldiers who perished in the battle for the liberation
of Bulgaria from Nazi invaders commemorated
in Sophia

 On 9th May 2021 after the Divine Liturgy the dean of the representation church of the Russian Orthodox
Church in Sophia archimandrite Vassian (Zmeyev), concelebratng with deacon Alexander Morozov,
celebrated a litia for the departed at the memorial chapel to Soviet soldiers who fell in battle for the
liberation of Bulgaria from the Nazi invaders. The memorial over the common grave is located in the
Lozenets region of the Bulgarian capital. 

Wreaths and flowers were laid at the memorial by the Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of
Russia to Bulgaria Eleonora Mitrofanova as well as by colleagues from the Russian embassy, according
to the representation church’s site. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/87216/
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